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Marina Lent

From: James malkin <jimmalkin@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, December 17, 2014 1:33 PM

To: Marina Lent

Subject: Plz distribute to committee

And post. Thanks.  
 
JMM 
 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: James malkin <jimmalkin@gmail.com> 
Date: December 17, 2014 at 13:18:17 EST 
To: Lawrence Lasser <ljlasser@msn.com> 
Subject: Re: Town committee on Squibnocket recommendation 

Many thanks and we are quietly hopeful that the town will overwhelmingly support our 
recommendation.  
 
Happy Holidays.  
 
JMM 
 
 
On Dec 17, 2014, at 12:42, Lawrence Lasser <ljlasser@msn.com> wrote: 

Dear Jim: 
  
Speaking on behalf of the Squibnocket Farm Homeowner's Association, we 
appreciate the extraordinary effort of the Town Committee to find an 
appropriate compromise solution for access to our homes and parking for 
the Town beach while respecting the concerns of our neighbors.  We 
intend to work within the guidelines established by the Committee if they 
are approved by the voters at the Town Meeting in February. 
  
Larry Lasser  
  


